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Hi Greg,
 
The purpose of this e-mail is to follow-up on your recent communications with Joel Smullen from
Marquette University (Marquette) regarding your February 11, 2022 letter requesting PFAS
groundwater sampling at the Former Taxman/One Hour Valet site in Milwaukee (BRRTS 02-41-
152248).  Based on our review of the request and discussions with Marquette, Ramboll is proposing
to perform the following additional PFAS sampling as part of the routine semi-annual groundwater
sampling event scheduled for April 2022.
 

Collect a groundwater sample from piezometer well PZ-1R and submit to Pace Analytical for
laboratory analysis of PFAS (WI 33 compound).  One duplicate sample, field blank, and trip
blank will also be included for quality assurance and quality control (QA/QC) purposes.
Collect a groundwater sample from upgradient monitoring well MW-2 for possible PFAS
analysis.  The laboratory will be instructed to extract and hold the MW-2 sample pending
receipt and review of the PZ-1R and QA/QC sample results.  It is Ramboll’s opinion that even
though MW-2 and PZ-1R are screened at different depth intervals, results from this
upgradient monitoring well location can still provide useful information regarding PFAS
concentrations near the upgradient portion of the property that may be influencing the
results received for the PZ-1R sample.
Provide a WAC NR 716.14 data transmittal with the PFAS sampling results to the WDNR
within 10-business days of receipt of the final laboratory analytical report.
Formally present the PFAS groundwater sampling results in the routine semi-annual progress
report that will be prepared following the April 2022 sampling event.

 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this approach.
 
 
Kind regards
Susan Petrofske

Managing Consultant
 
D +1 (262) 901-3501
spetrofske@ramboll.com
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From: Moll, John G - DNR (Gregory) <john.moll@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 11:34 AM
To: Smullen, Joel <joel.smullen@marquette.edu>
Subject: BRRTS #: 02-41-152248; Taxman Investments Co (FMR); PFAS Sampling Request
 
 
Hello Joel,
 
The attached letter is provided in response to our phone conversation yesterday regarding the
DNR’s request for PFAS sampling at 1214 W. Wells St.  Please contact me if you have questions or
would like to discuss the sampling request.
 
Thank you,
Greg
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

J. Gregory Moll, P.G.
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Southeast Region - Milwaukee Service Center
1027 W. St. Paul Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53233
Phone: 262-202-3921
gregory.moll@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov
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